
 

COTA TO RESTORE MORNING AND EVENING EXPRESS SERVICE 
STARTING MAY 3; ZOO BUS ALSO RETURNS THIS SUMMER 

 

4/28/2021 
 

COLUMBUS, Ohio – The Central Ohio Transit Authority (COTA) will launch new service on Monday, 

May 3, restoring 14 express lines as commuters begin to return to the workplace. Timetables for each 

transit line are available online at COTA.com. 

 

The following transit lines are returning: 

13  Arlington/ 1st Ave 

41 Crosswoods/Polaris  

42 Sharon Woods 

43 Westerville 

44 Easton 

45 New Albany 

46 Gahanna 

 

COTA is also announcing the return of Zoo Bus this summer. Zoo Bus is a popular summer transit 

service at COTA and an easy way to travel between downtown Columbus and the Columbus Zoo and 

Aquarium and Zoombezi Bay. Service begins Saturday, May 8 and will continue every weekend in May. 

Beginning Memorial Day, Zoo Bus will run daily through Labor Day.  

 

COTA makes improvements to its service three times a year, on the first Monday of January, May and 

September. Improvements include schedule adjustments to improve travel times, new and modified 

service, as well as construction-related route changes.  

 

For more information call COTA customer service at (614) 228-1776 or sign up for rider alerts at 

COTA.com/alerts. 

 

JEFF PULLIN 
Public & Media Relations Manager 
      (614) 275-5938 
      PullinJD@COTA.com 
 

51 Reynoldsburg 

52 Canal Winchester 

61 Grove City 

71 Hilliard 

72 Tuttle 

73 Dublin 

74 Smoky Row 

 

The Central Ohio Transit Authority is the region’s mobility solutions provider, 

driven each day to connect people to prosperity through innovation, dedication and 

teamwork. By utilizing technology and data, establishing community partnerships 

and applying sustainability principles, COTA provides equitable access to jobs, 

healthcare and education. 

https://www.cota.com/major-service-change-announcements/
https://www.cota.com/rider-service-alerts/

